
 
Calling all Jenner Healthcare Patients. 

The reformed Patient Participation Group (PPG) is looking for new members from the Jenner 

surgeries in Eye, Thorney and Whittlesey. 

 

The aim of the PPG is to ensure the practice puts the patient and community health improvements 

at the heart of everything it does by helping the practice work well for patients, doctors, staff and 

the community. 

Volunteers meet (in person and online) a few times a year to discuss the services on offer and 

how improvements can be made for the benefit of patients and the practice. The next meeting is 

due in February (date TBC). 

It can help you as a patient to gain a better understanding of the NHS and primary care and feel 

more knowledgeable and confident about using the NHS: being able to access the right type of 

care, in the right place, at the right time, to manage your own health. 

• It is open to all patients of the practice. 

• It works independently on behalf of all patients. 

• All members are volunteers. 

• The meetings are held regularly - you can attend in person or via Teams. 

A new steering group has already been established to take on the various roles, so there is no 

need to be concerned about being asked to commit to any new obligations. 

Would you like to help the practice to help you and others? 

Would you like to know more? 

Would you like to make yourselves known to us? 

If so, please register via this QR code below, or search Jenner Healthcare PPG, or by emailing: - 

cpicb.adminjenner@nhs.net 
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